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On June 24th, the Supreme Court overruled Roe v. Wade and overturned 50 years of precedent and
reproductive rights. Under this ruling, abortions will no longer be nationally protected and can be
outlawed on a state-by-state basis. Several states have already enacted or are drafting legislation to
outlaw and severely restrict abortion access. The Temple Student Government completely and
unequivocally supports the right to safe, legal, and accessible abortions and reproductive healthcare.
We stand with students of Temple University and all people in the ongoing fight for reproductive
rights.

Outlawing abortions will increase maternal mortality, unsafe and nonviable pregnancies, and attack
our rights to bodily autonomy. Marginalized communities will suffer the most from this ruling. Safe
and legal abortions save lives and help millions of people. We encourage all students to get engaged,
involved, and advocate for these rights that we value and exercise. We encourage every student to vote
in the upcoming elections, as this election will determine the future of reproductive rights in

Pennsylvania and the country.
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Reproductive Healthcare Services in Philadelphia

Planned Parenthood Locust Street
1144 Locust Street
Philadelphia, PA 19107

Planned Parenthood Far Northeast Surgical Center
2751 Comly Road
Philadelphia, PA 19154

Planned Parenthood Castor Avenue Health Center
8210 Castor Avenue
Philadelphia, PA 19152

Services and Resources Online

Reproductive Rights Information
ReproductiveRights.gov

Legal and Financial Help
AbortionFinder.org

Planned Parenthood
PlannedParenthood.org
1-800-230-PLAN



